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2 December 1999 
 
The Hon Christine Loh 
Chairman of LegCo Panel on 

Environmental Affairs 
Legislative Council Building 
8 Jackson Road 
Central 
Hong Kong 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Loh, 
 

Motor Vehicle Maintenance Manuals 
 

The Financial Secretary has asked me to thank you for your letter of 15 November 
and to reply on his behalf. 
 

The Administration is in discussion with the LegCo Panels on Environmental 
Affairs and Transport on the issue of vehicle maintenance. To follow up the Panels' 
suggestion, the Financial Secretary has asked Bureaux concerned to look into the question of 
making maintenance manuals available to the vehicle maintenance trade, and submit the 
outcome of the deliberations to the Competition Policy Advisory Group. After consideration 
by COMPAG, we shall give the Panels a fuller response. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

(Philip Yung) 
Administrative Assistant to 

Financial Secretary 


